
OUR MISSION:

To serve our community by instilling 

love, hope, and grace as we live 

in God’s will as individuals and as 

a Christian church community.



As We Prepare Our Hearts…

“And be not conformed to this world: but 
be ye transformed by the renewing of 
your mind, that ye may prove 
what is that good, and acceptable, and 
perfect, will of God..”       Romans 12:2



Thank you to Lillian Farling

for today’s flowers, 

in memory of 

her husband Bob.



To provide 

flowers for our 

Worship Service, 

please sign up

on the calendar 

in the Narthex.



Please sign up 

TODAY to provide 

Easter lilies for our 

Easter Worship 

Service. (The grower 

needs a count.) The 

payment of $25.00 

each is not due until 

Palm Sunday.



Please join us for refreshments 

immediately after the service 

in the Narthex.

Thank you to

Pam Wade 
for today’s refreshments.



Please sign up 

to bring refreshments 

on the bulletin board

in the hallway.



Things eased 

up on guardian 

angels after air 

bags were 

invented.



Tom Ulbrich is leading a 

weekly Bible study 

featuring the 

Revive Our Hearts 

podcasts, starting

each Sunday at 9:00

in the Little House. Each 

lesson stands alone and

ALL ARE WELCOME!



Franklin County High Appreciates Kaniah!

“It is with great pride 

and gratitude that we 

recognize the 

incredible leadership 

that Kaniah exhibited 

during the rising 

freshmen tours…She 

definitely exceeded our 

expectations and for 

that we are grateful.”



Serving God 

and Others –

The National 

D-Day Memorial 

sends thanks 

for our support 

in honoring 

CCC’s 

veterans.



Serving God and 

Others – Stepping 

Stones Ministry of 

Franklin County sends 

special thanks for our 

help in providing over 

16,500 meals to over 

300 neighbors in 2024.



• Sunday Refreshments   

• Flowers for Sunday           

• Choir Member     

• Caring Crafters       

• Comfort Quilters

• Community Care Team       

• Lake Christian Ministries

More Volunteer Opportunities



The Prayer List

is posted on the 

bulletin board in the hallway.  

You may make any changes

on that list or contact 

Martha Tucker

at 434 251-4061.



Church Directory

If CCC is your church of choice 

when you are at the lake, feel free 

to be included in our Church Directory. 

You do not need to be a member to be 

included. (Contact Sharon Agee)



30 YEARS 

AGO…

CCC’s first 

pastor and 

his wife,

Rev. and 

Mrs. 

Edward 

McClain



30 YEARS AGO… 

A get-together of CCC members



30 YEARS AGO… 

A get-together of CCC members



“Sorry, what 

happens on 

Earth stays on 

Earth.

YOU CAN’T 

TAKE IT WITH 

YOU.



“I know I’m supposed to be the shepherd 

of the flock…but I’m really starting to feel like 

the keeper of the zoo!”
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